
  

Sheldon Christian School 

SCS SCRIP:  The next SCRIP order will be placed on Monday, July 12.  Please have orders to Sheldon Christian 

by 10:00 a.m.  Pick up your SCRIP from 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. on Thursday, July 15. 

 

Sheldon Community Schools 

Mentoring Opportunity:  Sheldon Orab football coach Tyler Lloyd is seeking men to encourage and mentor 

approximately 80 Sheldon High School football players.  Those who choose to participate will receive a profile 

of an Orab player and be asked to write monthly notes of support and encouragement.  Opportunities to 

further grow these relationships will be left to the individual participants.  If you would consider participating, 

please pick up a letter from Coach Lloyd from the Connections table. 

 

Community Announcements 

From Inspiration Hills: God has blessed Inspiration Hills with an anonymous donor who has committed to a 

$300,000 matching gift until July 30th! This matching gift has the potential to eliminate Inspiration Hills debt. 

This is a wonderful opportunity for us to make a BIG difference in the lives of others. Your donation will help 

children, families, and guests experience God’s love at Inspiration Hills.  To donate or learn more, visit 

https://inspirationhills.org/planned-giving.html 

 

The Bible League International News: 

• Christmas in July will be held on Monday, July 26 at 1:30 p.m. at Faith Christian Reformed Church in 

Sioux Center, Iowa. You are asked to bring an item such as baked goods, crafts, plants, etc.,to place on 

the silent auction tables. You will be given time to view the items and place your bids.  Chaney Rader, 

Regional Field Director of Bible League  International will be the featured speaker. After a year and 

more of no BLI events we are pleased to have Christmas in July again this year. Please give attending 

prayerful consideration and put the date on you calendar. This is such a worthy cause and needs our 

support!   

• The Browns Concert: The Bible League International of the Tri-state area will host a concert featuring 

The Browns from LeMars on Tuesday, July 27 at 7:00 p.m.  The concert will be held at the Unity Knight 

Center in Orange City, IA.  Tickets will be sold at the door, $15 for adults, and $10 for children 12 and 

under. A free-will offering will be taken at intermission for Bible League International.    

 

The Final Summer Ice Cream Socials at the Christian Retirement home will be Thursday, August 5.  

Entertainment will be provided by the Klaahsen family and the gathering will be held by the main entrance 

starting at 7:00 p.m. In the case of rain, it will be moved to the lower level social room. The public is invited to 

attend; please bring your own lawn chairs. Following the concert, please join us for a time of fellowship with ice 

cream, homemade bars, coffee, and punch. 

 

July 11, 2021 

IMMANUEL CHRISTIAN REFORMED CHURCH 
SCHOOL & COMMUNUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

PH: 712.324.4523 

Email: secretary@immanuelcrc.net 

THE CHURCH OFFICE is open Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 8:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 

Please submit all bulletin and announcement materials by 9:00 a.m. Thursday morning. 

https://inspirationhills.org/planned-giving.html

